
Message for the 9th ICERD participants 
 
Dear all the 9th ICERD participants, 
 
We would like to welcome you to the 9th ICERD to be held in the Grand Amara Hotel, Nay Pyi 
Taw, Myanmar. 
 
Below are the messages from the organizing committee; 
 
Transportation 
 
We would like to inform you that the organizer arrange transportation for you from Nay Pyi Taw 
Airport on 22 and 23 February, at 20:00. After passing immigration, please look for our staff with 
the sign “the 9th ICERD”. 
Moreover, we arrange transportation from hotel to the airport on 25 February. For the transportation 
on this day, more information will be announced during the conference and banquet. 
 
Welcome dinner 
 
For the participant who plans to arrive on 23 February, 2018, in case you travel with Bangkok 
Airways, we are sorry to inform you that you may not arrive at the Grand Amara Hotel on time for 
welcome diner due to the immigration process and travel time. However, we are sure that you will 
enjoy the banquet on 24 February with cultural performances from Yezin University of Agriculture. 
 
Excursion 
 
There are some minor changes in the excursion program. We will distribute the updated program to 
you on 24 February during the scientific program and banquet.  
Due to strong sunshine in this season, we would like to suggest you to ware long sleeve shirt and 
comfortable shoes, prepare your hat or umbrella and a bottle of drinking water during the excursion. 
We also plan to visit a religion place; kindly avoid short skirt or trouser during the trip. 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 


